
ACADEMIC EXCLUSION

What You Need to Know

STAY ON TOP OF YOUR STUDIES
You are juggling a lot—classes, assignments, exams, and life in general. Avoid a surprise 
notice that you’ve been excluded from your study programme because of your grades.

DEALING WITH MENTAL HEALTH ISSUES
• Get support: If your mental health affected your performance, reach out

to the Student Counselling Unit (SCU).
• Contact SCU: Email them at

WHAT IS ACADEMIC EXCLUSION?
• Simply put: You’re not allowed to continue your studies

because your academic performance isn’t meeting the
required standards.

• Remember: During registration week, you agreed to
maintain a certain academic level. If your grades drop
too low, you risk being excluded.

HOW TO KNOW IF YOU’RE AT RISK
• Check your Student Portal after exams, especially if

you think your grades might be low.
• Failing? You might still qualify for supplementary

exams, which can save you from exclusion.

STEPS TO TAKE IF YOU THINK YOU’RE 
AT RISK
• Act fast: Don’t wait for the exclusion letter. Act early.
• Get help: Meet with your Academic Success Coach to

discuss your situation.

HOW TO KNOW IF YOU’VE 
BEEN EXCLUDED
• You will get an official notice: Check

your email and Student Portal under
“Communications” regularly.

• Stay calm: It’s tough news, but you need to
handle it with composure.

CAN YOU APPEAL?

• Deadline: Your appeal must be submitted by January (Nov/Dec exclusion) and July
(June exclusion) 2025.

• Yes!

• More information:
- Visit the . 
- For details on the appeal process, follow the  to prepare and 

submit your appeal.
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